
 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

Executive Chairman Barry Irvin 
 
 
We note media reports concerning the health of Bega Cheese’s Executive Chairman Barry 
Irvin. For the purposes of clarification, Bega Cheese advises that Mr Irvin will take a period 
of leave to recover from recent surgery. The business of the Company will operate as usual 
under its strong Board and executive team, who will support Mr Irvin through his period of 
recuperation.       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
24 May 2019 

For further information please contact  

Paul van Heerwaarden 
Chief Executive Officer 
Bega Cheese Limited 
ABN 81 008 358 503 
www.begacheese.com.au 

02 6491 7720 

 

 

 


